
 

May 23, 2025 

 

The Honorable Tom Cole    The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Chairman      Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations    Committee on Appropriations 

Washington, DC 20515    Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro:  

It is a pleasure serving with you on the Committee on Appropriations, I value your leadership. I 

am requesting funding for the City of Toledo’s New SAFE-T City Headquarters project, in 

Toledo, Ohio, in Fiscal Year 2026. The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of 

Toledo, located at One Government Center, 640 Jackson Street, Toledo, OH 43604. The funding 

would be used to support final design and construction of the new Safe-T-City facility. The 

project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because for over the past 45 years, this program 

has served multiple generations of children from in and around the Toledo metropolitan area. 

While the program has evolved and expanded to meet changing needs, the facility where it is 

housed has not. This funding will ensure the program can continue to prosper and benefit the 

constituents of Ohio’s 9th Congressional District. 

The project has a federal nexus because the funding provided is consistent with purposes 

authorized in 42 U.S.C.5305(a)(1), 5305(a)(2), 5305(a)(4), and/or 5305(a)(5). 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

    

 

MARCY KAPTUR 

                     Member of Congress 
 


